
WHAT DO YOU DO IF CHILD CARE FALLS THROUGH?

Contact Kids Kare at Home
If your child is mildly ill or your regular child care provider is unavailable, and you simply can’t miss work, 
the U-M Work-Life Resource Center has a solution - Kids Kare at Home. 
 

Kids Kare at Home
	 • Back-up child care for U-M families

	 • �In-home care by screened and  
trained caregivers 

Register now at hr.umich.edu/kids-kare

Sign up now to ensure you are registered for service in 2019.

Please Note: Even if you are enrolled for service in 2018, you must re-register for 2019. It only takes a few minutes, so do it now, so 
you are ready to use the service if you ever need it.

The Work-Life Resource Center offers a wide variety of services to help you integrate your personal life and your work life. For more information, 
visit us at hr.umich.edu/benefits-wellness/family/work-life-resource-center.

• Registration is REQUIRED and FREE

• Sliding-scale hourly rate for child care

• No obligation to use the service


